

<u>Preston Indoor Bowls Club Monthly Newsletter – March 2024</u>





Some of you may be wondering what happens once the current winter bowls season finishes in April. Of course you can play outdoors, but if (like me) you are weather averse, or think bowling will be too hard on grass, then you can continue to play indoors.

Subject to confirmation by the organisers, regular drives will take place and you are free to roll-up, as now. However, if you want, we also organise friendly matches and this is to give you notice of the dates currently arranged so that you can put them in your diaries (organise your holidays around them).

The dates are:

- ★ 8th May Worthing away (Wednesday)
- ★ 18 th May Horsham Home (Saturday)
- ★ 28 th May Adur away (Tuesday)
- ★ 29 th June Horsham away (Saturday)
- ★ 17 th August Adur home (Saturday)
- ★ 11th September Worthing home (Wednesday)

All the games are "Tea and biscuits (cost £5.50)", start at 2pm and are Triples. Everyone is welcome to play, whether you have bowled in a match before or not. Sign-up sheets will appear in April, but if you have any questions feel free to contact me on smalldridgem1@gmail.com. I look forward to welcoming you.

Maureen Smalldridge

- The new Directors nomination form will be posted on the notice board on Monday 18th March. Anyone who has time to give to help make our club run better, please consider joining the Board. It can be a very rewarding experience and all members benefit from a well run club.
- Bowlswear Direct will next visit the club on Monday 18th March. Now may be the time if you need some new Bowls gear!

The Board



Easter 2024 Opening & Closing

Friday 29th March-Good Friday -Caterer open as usual

- Club open until 3pm

Saturday 30th March

-Caterer & Club open as usual

Sunday 31st March

- No Catering



- Club open until 3pm

Monday 1st April - Easter Monday - No Catering

Club open as usual

